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Welcome to 
Zenith's November Issue 2023.

"The greatest glory in living lies not in never falling,
but in rising every time we fall." 

-Nelson Mandela 
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Dear Zenith International School Community,

I hope this message finds you well. It brings me 
great pleasure to share some significant highlights
from the recent happenings at Zenith International
School. This month marked a milestone as we
successfully soft-launched ZEMS. Students from
Year 3 to Year 10 were actively involves in
exploring the system, understanding vital 
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components of our website, and gaining access to the ZEMS portal. We
distributed usernames and passwords, ensuring both students and parents are
well-acquainted with this transformative platform. ZEMS promises to streamline
information, reduce paperwork, and enhance communication between the school
and our valued parents.
 We were honoured to welcome the International Sales Representative from
Collins UK to Zenith International School. This visit provided valuable insights
into the latest developments in educational resources, enriching our commitment
to providing a world-class education.
We had the privilege of hosting Mr. Ng Kim Huat, the Cambridge International
Country Director for Malaysia & Brunei, along with Ms. Erin Chong, the Country
Manager for Malaysia. Their visit emphasized the strong partnership between
Zenith and Cambridge International, reinforcing our commitment to academic
excellence.
These events underscore our dedication to innovation, educational excellence,
and fostering meaningful partnerships. We remain committed to providing an
enriching and transformative educational experience for our students.
Thank you for your continued support.
Warm regards,
Dr Inderjeet 
Executive Principal
Zenith International School
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Dear ZIS Community,

As we wrap up November, let's take a look at 
some exciting moments that made this 
month special.

1. Children's Day & Odd Sock Day Celebration! 
On the 20th of November, ZIS lit up with joy as we celebrated Children's Day. Students
participated in creative activities, writing messages of self-appreciation on leaves and
adorning our trees with positivity. Odd Sock Day added a colourful twist, promoting
diversity and respect among our community.

2. Deepavali Fiesta Shines Bright! 
The spirit of Deepavali filled our school on the 24th November 2023. The Fiesta was a
grand success, featuring dazzling performances by our talented students. From Kolam
contests to Diya colouring and Murukku making, the event was a true reflection of our
vibrant community.

3. New Health & Safety Policies Implemented! 
To ensure the well-being of our students, new policies have been implemented.
Primary students are encouraged not to play on the field or basketball court during
break and lunch. Secondary students can play during the morning break but must
change back to their uniforms promptly. During dismissal, all students are requested to
wait at the cafeteria.

4. Term 1 Examinations - Best of Luck! 
As we approach December, it's examination time! From the 4th to the 13th, students
will be showcasing their academic prowess. The exam timetable and syllabus coverage
are available on Zenith Educational Management System (ZEMS) and the official Zenith
website. Wishing all our students the very best!
Thank you for being an integral part of the Zenith family. Let's continue making every
moment at ZIS a memorable one.

Best Regards,
Catherine Foo Bee Yen
Principal
Zenith International School
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Dear Zenith Family,
I hope this message finds you all in great spirits as we embrace the
vibrant energy that fills our beloved school. It is with immense pride and
joy that we share with you the remarkable achievements and spirited
participation of our students.
1. Academic Excellence:
Congratulations to our Pearson Edexcel Achievement Test candidates for
securing 3 P3s in the May 2023 exams. Well done, Khoo Kai Ze, Leishaa
Prathab, Louis Pok Hock Sam, Vishnu Prayag Gnanasegar and Yap Zhuo
Jin. 
2. Sports Achievements:
Aardhana Neemalen excelled in the Negeri Sembilan Squash Junior
League Grand Finale 2023, securing the 7th Placing.
3. Mathematics Competition:
Tian Zheng Ming (Year 5N) achieved the Gold Award, and Rowan Lim
(Year 4N) secured the Silver Award in the Thinking Mathematics
Competition 2023.
4. Squash Talents:
Applause to Aarav Dinesh from Year 5 Edison for showcasing
remarkable talent and dedication in the Nicol David Junior Open Squash
Competition.

These accomplishments reflect our students' dedication and passion. We
acknowledge their efforts during our weekly assemblies and share our
joy on social media.Thank you for your continued support, and
congratulations to our incredible students on their outstanding
achievements and enthusiastic participation!

Warm regards,
Noor Leilah
Head of Primary

Greetings Dear Zenithians,

We are thrilled to have you as part of our community and look forward to
sharing exciting updates, valuable insights, and engaging content with
you.

Our Year 10 students got an opportunity to watch  "A Midsummer Night's
Dream" a play which was truly a magical experience. As the lights
dimmed and the play began, the students were immediately drawn into
the enchanting story. The actors brought the characters to life with their
skillful performance, capturing the essence of Shakespeare's language
and the complex relationships between the characters. It allowed the
students to escape into a world of magic, laughter, and love, leaving them
with a sense of awe and wonderment long after the final curtain call.
Apart from that, the Year 10 and 11 students also attended an Education Fair organised by
EduQuest which proved to be a valuable and exciting experience. From the moment the students
walked through the doors, they were greeted by a buzzing atmosphere filled with eager students
and representatives from various educational institutions. Each booth provided valuable information
about their programs, courses, admission requirements, and campus life that was very informative
for all students.

Best regards,
Ompreta Flora Francis
Head of Secondary
Zenith International School
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CO-CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES

HEAD OF PRE SCHOOL
Dear Zenith Family,

As we bid farewell to November, I am thrilled to share the delightful
activities that graced our preschool this month.

At the onset, our Zenith Librarian orchestrated an engaging activity
for our little ones. The pre-schoolers immersed themselves in a
Deepavali movie, a harmonious Deepavali song crafted by our very
own Ms. Valentina, and a creative Diya colouring session.

The celebration of Odd Socks day brought joy and uniqueness to our
pre-schoolers as they sported an array of different sock pairs,
showcasing their individuality.

Our Deepavali Fiesta was a spectacle of vibrant colour and intricately designed costumes,
a testament to the creativity of our pre-schoolers.

As we approach the end of the term, I extend my best wishes to all our pre-schoolers for
their upcoming 1st term examination in December. Your unwavering support is truly
appreciated.

Wishing you all a joyous December.

Warm regards, 
Umma Maheswary Subramaniam
Head of Preschool



THANK YOU SPONSORS

PLATINUM SPONSORS
Mr Chandra /aSc timetable 

Mr Rakesh / Yourpainters

gold sponsors
Sweet Attack 

Mr Rukeash/PSDR Enterprise 5
Tek bookmart Sdn Bhd 

Hooi Wah Goldsmith

honorable mention
Krypton Chemical 

Narayana Tea Stall 
Mr Avtar Singh

DEEPAVALI FIESTA 2023



CHILDREN’S DAYCHILDREN’S DAYCHILDREN’S DAY

Celebrating the Radiance of Youth at Zenith International! Our young talents showcased
their creativity by participating in poem recital and story telling. Apart from that, In a
beautiful gesture, our students penned heartfelt messages on leaves, each carrying a
unique sentiment of friendship, dreams, and joy.Every day is Children's Day at Zenith,
where we celebrate the spirit of curiosity, creativity, and boundless possibilities! 

EDUCATION FAIREDUCATION FAIREDUCATION FAIR

The ZIS Education Fair organised by EduQuest Education Service was well attended by
students with well known Universities providing information to the students on what their
future education is going to be

ZIS NOVEMBER GALLERYZIS NOVEMBER GALLERYZIS NOVEMBER GALLERY



On November 20, Zenith International School observed Odd Sock Day. It is a day
when schools, workplaces, and individuals join together to show that it’s okay to be
different and to stand up against bullying and discrimination. The campaign conveys
a serious message about embracing diversity by using the lighthearted act of
wearing strange socks.

ODD SOCKS DAYODD SOCKS DAYODD SOCKS DAY

VISIT TO KOLEJ TUANKU JA’AFARVISIT TO KOLEJ TUANKU JA’AFARVISIT TO KOLEJ TUANKU JA’AFAR

(KTJ) hosted a spectacular performance of William Shakespeare's "A Midsummer Night's
Dream’ on 2nd Nov 2023 and had invited Zenith International School to watch this
enchanting play and provided a delightful and memorable experience for all students.



VISIT BY COLLINS UKVISIT BY COLLINS UKVISIT BY COLLINS UK

Visit by Collins UK, International Sales Representative to Zenith International School

VISIT BY CAMBRIDGEVISIT BY CAMBRIDGEVISIT BY CAMBRIDGE

Visit to Zenith International School by Cambridge International Country Director for
Malaysia & Brunei, Mr Ng Kim Huat who was accompanied by the Country Manager for
Malaysia, Ms Erin Chong



Did you know Venus is the only planet that spins clockwise?
Every 225 Earth days, Venus travels around the sun, but Venus

rotates clockwise once every 243 days.

Term 1 Examination - Mon, 4 Dec - Fri, 8 Dec
Christmas Celebration - Fri, 15 Dec
Term 1 Break - Mon, 18 Dec - Sun, 31 Dec

Notes:



Thank you for being a part of our November Newsletter! 
We will see you again in next month's edition with more

happenings to share. 

ACTIVITY SESSION 


